May 13, 1954

Re: Palmer Asso¢iates #1 Hutton
SU3SE}-Sec. | 17-29N-13

\\

Dear ¥r. Palmer:

On Yay 7, 1954 Mr. Emery C. Arnold wrote th you in rega,rds to the above
captioned matier and at tnat time /-rgs kind enough to send us a copy of
your letter to our Albuquerque %, which, in turn, has forwarded

same to us for attention.

As you know, there is no n
0il Conservation Commis

ty for any hearing before the
rovided that you comply with
their wishes in the handling of & to a conclusion without any
further uncue delay. 'This is certainly your responsibility and we can-
not impress upon you too strongly t.he necessity for taking care of this
matter, | k.

Now, pleaszg‘}h&e{ Mr. }Bnmd handle this matter to a conclusion
and then adéyise us as to what has been done, so that we will be in a
position tc retire our/ﬁle.

\“ ‘\ Very truly yours,
\\\ ey
— - RITTVR GENERAL AGNCY
,
/ Milton E. Boslough
/4 Claim Department
MEB:drl /

cc: Etmery C. &pnold
cc: Paul Strickland



